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DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
WASHINGTON 

Ka.7 23, 1939. 

Dear Colonel Friedman: 

Reterring to our conversation or 7eaterda7 

and the telegram. I received from Mr. Dot7, I am 

enclosing tor 7our peruaal the letter and exhibit 

referred to in the telegram. X1ndl7 return it 

to me at your convenience. 

Sine erel7, 

Bn.cloaure1 

From C.R.Dot7 
with enclosure. 

Lieutenant Colonel William P. Friedman, 
Ottice of the Chief Signal Officer, 

War Department, 
Washington, D. c. 

pproved for Release by NSA on 02-04-2014 
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